
  

 

  
Further to the FTSE Russell notice released earlier today in relation to the initial public offering for 
Steinhoff Africa Retail Limited (South Africa) and in light of the market holiday on 25 September 2017, 
please see the revised dates below: 

 
 

Steinhoff Africa Retail Limited (South Africa) IPO  

Informative Notice - Amendment 

06 September 2017 

In relation to the initial public offering for Steinhoff Africa Retail Limited (South Africa, BYX8K97) and 

subject to its listing commencing on Wednesday 20 September 2017, FTSE Russell expects Steinhoff 
Africa Retail Limited to be a fast entry to the FTSE Global Equity Index Series and to be included after the 
close of business on Wednesday 27 September 2017 (i.e. effective from Thursday 28 September 2017).  

 
Please note: The current fast entry threshold for FTSE Middle East & Africa is USD 1.555bn (Full Market 
Cap) and USD 518.41m (Investable Market Cap).  
 

FTSE Russell will issue a further notice to confirm Steinhoff Africa Retail Limited's eligibility for fast entry 
using its closing price on the first day of trading i.e. Wednesday 20 September 2017.    
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